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A message from Mr Grimes 
 
As we come to the end of what has been a very busy half term, we have had a 
strong focus on supporting our Year 11 students through the exam period. This 
is an incredibly challenging time for young people and I know our staff team 
have done everything they can to support and guide our year 11’s through. We 
are now well over the halfway point, so I would urge everyone to keep up the 
hard work for just a little longer! 

After half term our focus will be on making sure our students finish the school 
year in a strong position in preparation for September. As well as saying 
goodbye to our Year 11’s we have a number of exciting things to look forward 
to – the opening of our new school gym, Sports Day, Year 6 Induction Days and 
hopefully some nice weather through the next half term. 

I hope everyone enjoys the half-term break and spends some well-deserved 
rest time with their friends and family. 

 
 

Mr Grimes 

Executive Headteacher 
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We have new staff member who has joined the team: 
 

Miss McKinlay - Learning Mentor  

 
Immunisations 

Our East Riding Immunisation team will be visiting  

Thursday 6th June to administer Year 8 & 9 with the HPV 

vaccine. The Vaccine UK team will be contacting parents 

directly in the coming weeks to establish consent, this 

will come through via a link for you to complete. If you 

have any questions, please do contact us. 
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Art 
 For enrichment in Art we 

have been making           
sustainable bags out of old  
t-shirts. Thank you to our 
fabulous models Josh and 
Harry!! 
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Hull Maritime 
 Our young maritime creatives are well on their way creating 

merchandise for Hull Maritime! Thank you to Ollie from friends 
on every street for supporting students with creating their     
designs. We also had Iain and Chris from Storyboard Media 
filming students on their creative journey. 
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Science 

In biology we have been 

identifying key parts of a 

leaf by looking through a 

microscope! 
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Design and Technology 
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Careers 
 

Bishop Burton and East    

Riding College visited our 

Year 10 students to deliver a 

careers talk. 
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St Johns Ambulance 

We held a charity day to raise money for  

Yorkshire Air Ambulance service,  St Johns  

ambulance delivered First Aid sessions to our 

students.  
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Yorkshire Air Ambulance Service 

Thank you to Mr Stanley for organising the charity day, staff and       

students wore yellow and took part in a sponsored bike ride. Thank 

you for all your generous donations, we raised £500 and a further 

£118.75 in Gift Aid!! 
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News 

 

 
 We have a new Gym! What a  fantastic 

transformation, after hours of hard work 

from our dedicated staff and students. A 

special thanks to Mr Haggar and                

Mr Walker-Kelley for making this happen!!  
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Emotional Wellbeing 

Students of the Term 
The following students have received an Amazon voucher, after being se-

lected as the  “Students of the Term” as they scored the most reward 
points during this half term.   

Keep up the good work everyone!  

Owen D 

KS3 

Harvey W 

KS4 
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Parent/Carer Feedback Survey 

Thank you to our parent/carers for taking the time to complete our  
feedback survey, we are delighted with the positive responses. 
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Upcoming Term Dates  

Friday 24th May - School closes for half term 

Monday 3rd June - Students return to school 

Friday 19th July - School closes for Summer holidays 

Tuesday 3rd September - Students return to school 

Friday 25th October - School closes for half term 

Monday 4th November - Students return to school 

Friday 20th December - School closes for Christmas holidays 

      Free School Meals - Spring 2024 

 

Vouchers to cover the 1 week period of the holidays will be issued 
to families who in benefit of FSM status. We have ordered 
vouchers totalling £15 for each eligible student. Eligible pupils for 
the purpose of this scheme are those pupils who are in school 
nursery, Reception year or years 1 - 13, who live in the East Riding 
of Yorkshire. Please ensure you check your email and text 
messages to enable you to download your chosen supermarket 
voucher. Please do keep the school updated with your correct 
contact details. Thank you. 
 


